
 
 

 

 

 

February 20, 2020 

 

For Immediate Release – 2020 Legislative Session Interstate Medical Licensure Compact 
Commission (ILMCC) progress. 

 

The following states have active legislation to join the IMLCC, in alphabetical order: 

 

• Florida – SB 926 and HB 1143 

• Missouri – HB 2256 

• New Jersey – NJ a5406 

• New York – S7732 

• Rhode Island – HB7171 

• South Carolina – HB3101 

 

The IMLCC has reached out to the medical and osteopathic boards in these states to 
provide an opportunity to discuss the compact and how it will benefit their state.  Questions 
regarding the pending legislation should be directed to the legislative body considering the 
bill, as the IMLCC does not lobby and maintains a neutral position on pending legislation 
matters.   

 

Please contact Marschall Smith, Executive Director, at imlccexecutivedirector@imlcc.net 
with questions about the IMLCC or visit the IMLCC webpage at imlcc.org 
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